1. Home

Park Station Newsletter - May 4, 2018

By Park Station May 04, 2018 | 8:20 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

Well 4/20 has come and gone. I would like to say thank you to all the city agencies, who planned this event and worked with us in executing a well devised plan. Park and Rec did an outstanding job regarding the event itself, SFMTA did a great job on transportation and SFPD maintained law and order. I think part of the success with the plan was the press conference that Supervisor Breed had on the Wednesday before the event where she publicized all the rules and regulations associated with the event. I think we and all the other agencies did a great job in getting the information out regarding road closures, public transit rerouting and how best to get to and from the event. I hope the residents found the hot line a useful tool.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags
Captain's Message
Announcements
PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SFPD Arrests 8 Suspects in Organized Retail Theft Series 24-142

November 21, 2024 | 9:16 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

Officer Involved Discharge 24-141

November 16, 2024 | 12:23 AM Featured Announcements

News Release

SFPD Arrests Narcotics Trafficking Suspect 24-140

November 15, 2024 | 6:27 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests Commercial Burglary Suspect 24-139

November 14, 2024 | 9:33 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release